
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Thank you very much to the children and families who supported Education Sunday at Truro Cathedral last week.  Members of 

Wolf Rock Class presented The Lord’s Prayer as a rap, and the (full) congregation enjoyed it so much, that we have decided to 

use the format for our Friday Celebration Collective Worship! 

iele  

Ladock School Vacancy 

Vacancy for a cook 25 hours a 

week  

If you are interested, please 

contact Tracey Cook on 

07884738527 

 

. 

 

  

Grampound Road Village CE School, South Street, Grampound Road, Truro 

TR2 4DY  

Tel: 01726 882646 

Email: grsecretary@stpiranscross.co.uk 

www.stpiranscross.co.uk/web       www.grampoundroadschool.co.uk/web 

  

 Nurturing God’s gifts with compassion and drive, so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect 

 

Our Stars of the Week 

Gribbin Class – Isaac P 

Trevose Class – Hayden C 

Tater Du Class – Sadie L 

Longships Class – Louie M 

Wolf Rock Class – Lula H 

Congratulations to all of our 

stars! 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

Gribbin Trevose Tater Du Longships Wolf 

Rock 

98.97% 97.53% 94.98% 98.8% 99.57% 

Government guidelines state that attendance should be 

96.1%. 

Useful dates 

18-29/09/17 Apple 

Pressing fortnight at 

Grampound Road 

27/09/17 Gribbin 

Parents’ Meeting 

28/09/17 The 

Roseland School 

transition meeting 

for Y6 children and 

parents – 3:15 

29/09/17 Wolf Rock 

Sleepover 

04/10/17 The 

Roseland School 

transition morning 

for Y6 

09/10/17 Individual 

and sibling 

photographs 

16-20/10/17 Food 

collection for 

Harvest  

16-20/10/17 Activity 

Week  

23/10/17 Half term 

 

 

Apple Pressing 

Many thanks this week to Bevan Rundle and 

Tim Senior for organising and helping to press 

the many apples from our trees in the front 

garden. The children really enjoyed the activity, 

especially when they got to drink the apple 

juice at the end of the process! 

If you didn’t get a chance to take part in the 

process this week, then don’t worry because 

we’re going to do it all again next week! 

Gribbin Class will be kindly picking the apples 

from our cooking apple tree.  These will be on 

sale after school next week for a donation. 

Accelerated Reader 

Find out about our new reading programme on the ‘parents’ section of our website. 

Don’t forget tonight is: 

MESSY CHURCH! 
 



You said… 

Some of our youngest children were a little bit 

apprehensive about coming into the playground in 

the morning. 

We responded… 

Y6 will meet their FS buddies at the wooden gate. 

Children will only be allowed to walk in the 

playground in the morning. 

Children should keep their bags with them to stop 

other children tripping over them. 

 

Please share your comments and suggestions with 

Mrs Gabriele or Miss Kennedy and together we can 

make our school the best it can be! 

Harvest Thanksgiving Service 

On Sunday 24th September, there will be a Harvest 

Thanksgiving Service at 18:00, followed by a Harvest Supper at 

Ladock Church. There will be no set charge for this but a 

donation of £4 is suggested to donate to the Food Bank.  For 

catering purposes, if you know that you would like to attend, 

please contact the Church Warden, Shirley Soper on 01726-

882697 or via email shirleyasoper@gmail.com.  Otherwise just 

come along! 

Grave Talk 

On Tuesday, 3rd October between 14:00-16:00.  

Ladock Church will be holding an informal 

afternoon sharing how we walk the journey of 

bereavement, and looking ahead to the end of our 

own journey on this earth.  This is an opportunity 

to listen and discuss issues in a safe place.  It would 

always be the aim of Ladock Church to help people 

come to a good and peaceful end, as well as to 

care for those we leave behind.  If you require 

transport to this event, then please contact Shirley. 

 

  

 

Starting School September 2018  
Applying for a place in a reception class for children born 

between 1st September 2013 and 31st August 2014 
 

Please note that attending a school’s nursery does not guarantee your 
child a place at that school – you still need to apply. The criteria in the 
school’s admission arrangements will be used to allocate places. Visit 

our website or contact us for more information 

Information and guidance Website and application form: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  
Email: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk  

Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, Truro TR1 3AY 
 Telephone: 0300 1234 101 

Need help with your application? Contact the Family Information 
Service on 0800 587 8191 

Deadline for applications is 15th January 2018 

 

Transfer to Secondary School September 2018 
Applying for a place in Year Seven at a secondary 

school 
 

Information and guidance Website and application form: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  
Email: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk  

Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, Truro TR1 3AY  
Telephone: 0300 1234 101 

 
Need help with your application? Contact the Family 

Information Service on 0800 587 8191 
The deadline for applications is 31st October 2017 

mailto:schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
mailto:schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk


 

 


